
 

 

PSCO Emma spoke to Year 5 and 6 pupils about the different types of 

bullying, including cyberbullying. 

This helped children to think about respect and keeping themselves safe 

online. We discussed what to do if anyone experiences online bullying. 
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“It was helpful knowing what to do if 

someone is bullying you.” 

“I personally thought that cyberbullying is a 

lot worse than a realised and can really affect 

someone’s mental health.” 

“I learnt how old you have to be for certain 

apps like Snapchat or TikTok.” 

“The session taught me about the dangers of 

being online.” 
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